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L. Scott Stell Park Closed for Leak Repairs

For Immediate Release 
Chatham County, GA (March 15, 2024) - L. Scott Stell Park will be closed
this weekend March 15th - 17th for water leak repairs.
 
WHAT:           Closure of L. Scott Stell Park
WHEN:          Friday, March 15, 2024, through Sunday, March 17, 2024
WHERE:       195 Scott Stell Park, Savannah, GA 31419
 
DETAILS: The park will reopen on Monday, March 18th if leak repairs have
been completed.
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Contact:
Catherine Glasby, CPC
Chatham County Public Information Office
Office: 912-652-7968
Email: CNGlasby@chathamcounty.org
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